
LEARN FSMC RFP Q&A 4/5/2024 

 

Q: We did not expect to see LEARN on the list of districts going out to bid this year, can we ask why? 

A: With the end of our Interschool Agreement with Goodwin University Magnet School System June 
30, 2024, CSDE has determined we have had a material change in our current FSMC contract. 
Therefore, we are going out to bid this year for our 5 LEARN schools/programs. 

 

This is the only question we received. 


